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Thank you for your consideration to support registration of Naturopathic doctors in Pennsylvania.
I support the registration of naturopathic doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration will help myself and my family feel
comfortable and confident that our naturopathic doctor has been well educated and trained. I under5tand the
importance of naturopathic doctors in our healthcare system. NUs can fill a role on my healthcare team to educate me

not only on in-depth lifestyle and dietary changes, but also naturopathic doctors are knowledgeable on herbal medicine

and supplements that will support my whole body. In addition, a naturopathic doctor can take time to work with me and

listen to my report of symptoms and personal medical history, in contrast to a medical doctor who isn’t allotted this time

in a conventional setting.
Naturopathic doctors are experts in natural therapies. I feel safe seeing a certified ND as I know there are risks to

supplements and herbs I self-start without seeking professional care. Please support the registration of naturopathic
doctors in Pennsylvania not only for myself but for my neighbors to be educated in the field of naturopathic medicine.

Additionally, as a health care provider and registered dietitian, I am grateful that California supports collaboration
working with NDs in outpatient settings. NDs provide invaluable support and well rounded preventative care. Access to

insurance coverage and affordability greatly impacts a patient’s decision to seek care. Supporting NDs in Pennsylvania
will only expand access to preventative care and further alleviate our already overwhelmed healthcare system in the

long run.

Kindest Regards,

Heather McGovern RDN

Sincerely,

Heather McGovern
9863 cedar street, apt 107
Bellflower, CA 90706-6992
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